
 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored the Christian celebration of Christenings. We had a great discussion about 

this and came up with lots of questions! 

In English, we have looked at different poems and then wrote our own inspired by the light or 

the dark. We made these poems into a book. I couldn’t be prouder of their hard work! 

In Maths, we have been multiplying and dividing a two-digit number by a one-digit number. We 

have learnt various ways to do this. 

In Art, we used cardboard to make Anglo Saxon crosses. 
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Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Orson and Barney for their amazing effort with maths this week. Also, to all 

the Otters for their fantastic poems! 

Headteacher's Award: Ed for being loving and helpful and Brooke for showing love to others 

but also perseverance with her neat joined up handwriting. 

Swimmer of the Week: Freddie for persevering despite his fears and having a go in the 

water! 

Shining Stars: Ruby, William, Brooke, Barney, Zakir, Ed, Fred 

Pupil Voice: “I love Spanish!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 
 

The children have worked really hard this week! 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend! 


